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Request for Proposals: Potable Water Pipeline Condition Assessment, 
Rehabilitation and Replacement Study 

 
Addendum #1 

 
Issued February 14, 2024 

 
This addendum is issued to modify the previously issued Request for Proposals (RFP) 
documents and/or provided for informational purposes and is hereby made a part of the RFP 
documents. Proposals are still due March 1, 2024 by 3:00 p.m. 
 
Starting on page 2 under part II, Scope of Work, add the following to the list of bullet items: 
 
 
“If deemed to provide added value to the study, as an optional item, consider procuring services 
to utilize satellite radar technology to identify locations of potential underground leaks in 
pipelines to assist in prioritizing rehabilitations and replacements.  Proposers are encouraged 
but not required to solicit the services of companies that provide these types of services, 
including but not limited to, Asterra: Contact Bruno.tume@asterra.io or (951) 970-1540”. 
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